
From: Super-Sod Trees <blewis=supersod.com@mail52.atl71.mcdlv.net> 
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov 

Date: 8/4/2015 4:03:34 PM
Subject: Super-Sod Trees Announcement

Please read this 
letter from Jim 
Roquemore, our CEO

To our Valued Customers:

Several years ago we started our Super-Sod Trees nursery to offer 
tree and shrub products that we felt would complement our sod 
products and provide our customers with a more "one stop
shopping" opportunity. Our Nursery Manager, Scott Terry, built a 
significant nursery operation and through the years, with Brenda and 
the rest of his team, has a done a great job of producing a wide variety 
of excellent products for our customers. As active as our nursery
operation has been, however, we have recently made the decision to 
divest ourselves of some of the smaller parts of our operations and 
place a more complete emphasis on sod and seed production. With 
this goal in mind we will begin immediately to phase out our Super-Sod 
Trees division. This phase out will occur over the next 6 to 12 months. 
During this time we will continue to sell our existing inventory until it is 
depleted, offering discounts on many items along the way.

We appreciate the tree and shrub business you have honored us with 
through the years, and we hope that we can continue to help supply 
your needs through the next few months as we wind down nursery
operations. we are announcing this phase out now so you won't be 
caught without a supplier when our nursery operations finally do end. 
We wanted to give you plenty of time to find another supplier, and if we 
can help with your search we'll be happy to recommend some other
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quality producers.

Thank you again for your business and your friendship through the 
years. As we now concentrate more on our sod and seed operations 
we are broadening our lineup of top quality turfgrasses especially in 
the Zoysia and Bermuda families. This will give you more choices to 
better meet the turfgrass needs of your customers. We'll keep you
posted as these new products come available. We think you're really 
going to like them!

Kindest Regards,

Jim Roquemore, CEO
Patten Seed Company/Super-Sod

To Order Trees Contact Scott or Brenda 

Tel: 800-255-0928 ext. 133
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Click Here to Visit the Super-Sod Trees Websit
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